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Friday 23rd February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Governors of St Peter’s Catholic Primary School are delighted to announce the appointment 
of Mr Kurt Doyle to succeed as Headteacher of our school, following the retirement of Mrs Baron 
at the end of this academic year. 
  
Mr Doyle will commence his duties on 1st September 2024 and will be involved in a transition 
led by Mrs Baron in the coming months, taking into account his current commitments. 
  
The Governors had identified a very stringent and rigorous list of required criteria for applicants 
to the post in order that the new Headteacher would have the ability to maintain the 
outstanding Catholic Ethos of our school, and develop upon the excellent educational standards 
as established during the Mrs Baron’s leadership of our school. 
  
Following a very rigorous interview process involving board members from the Little Way 
Catholic Education Trust (LWCET), a representative from Clifton Diocese, Governors of St Peter’s 
Primary and a Local Authority representative, it was unanimously agreed that Mr Doyle met our 
requirements in every way. 
  
Mr Doyle will be joining us having held Headship roles at both Holy Trinity Church of England 
Primary School, Cheltenham and Widden Primary School, Gloucester. 
   
I hope you will all join me in warmly welcoming Mr Doyle on his arrival in September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Joe O’Kane 
Chair of Governors 


